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T® A FUN NIGHT AT THE MOVIES e

Roseville Cinema - Friday 21 September 2018 — approx. 8pm start

The Parish of Lower North Shore (LNS) has twinned with the Parish of Letefoho in Timor Leste. Timor is one of the poorest
countries in the world. It is also Australia’s closest neighbour. A 90 minute flight from Darwin connects us with Dili. The Parish
of Letefoho is in the highlands at the Western end of Timor Leste. The local high school has been renovated through the
generosity of the LNS parishioners and has been achieving outstanding results. However, many of the children walk up to two
hours each way every school day, for their education. This is extremely limiting for the students, hence the Parish of LNS is
raising funds to complete a boarding house for Year 12 students and commence the construction of a second one.
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To help towards this we are having a Fundraising Movie Night at Roseville Cinema on Friday 21 September.

The movie we have chosen is “Ladies in Black” starring Julia Ormond, Angourie Rice, Rachael Taylor, Noni Hazelhurst and
Shane Jacobson. The film is directed by the wonderful Australian director Bruce Beresford ,and is based on the novel by
Madeleine St John.

Set in the summer of 1959, when the impact of European migration and the rise of women’s liberation is about to change
Australia forever, a shy schoolgirl (Lisa) takes a summer job at the prestigious Sydney department store, Goode’s. There she
meets the “ladies in black”, who will change her life forever. Beguiled and influenced by Magda, the vivacious manager of the
high-fashion floor, and befriended by fellow sales ladies Patty and Fay, Lisa is awakened to a world of possibilities. As Lisa
grows from a bookish schoolgirl to a glamorous and positive young woman, she herself becomes a catalyst for a cultural
change in everyone’s lives. IRated PG.

There will be an opportunity to socialise from 7.00pm. The upstairs bar will be open should you wish to enjoy a glass of
wine beforehand. The Candy Bar will be open to purchase soft drinks and snacks as well as Choc Tops!

Please click on the link to purchase tickets https://www.trybooking.com/411494 or make a donation: If you are unable to
come, but would still like to support the Parish of Letefoho in East Timor then you can make a donation at:
https://www.lets.net.au and click on Lets Donate on the webpage.

We are aiming to get a full house to help this very worthy cause. We encourage you to buy your tickets now! Bring along your
Mum, Grandmother, Aunts, Godmothers and Neighbours — it will be a trip down Memory Lane for many and to the younger
audience, so well versed in On Line shopping, it will be an eye opener! Tickets will NOT available at the door on the night.

Please feel free to forward this email to friends, share on Facebook or otherwise distribute to help us in our efforts.
Thank you for your support. We hope to see you on the 215t of September at “Ladies in Black”.

Please contact us if any further information needed. Richard & Pauline Larkins: 9419 5223 or Maxine Baudish:9411 7856
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